[bookmark: win]Prof. Yitzhak Pilpel, at the Dept. of Molecular Genetics in Weizmann and Prof. Ehud Shapiro, at the Dept. of Computer Science and Applied Mathematics
are looking to hire a motivated and open-minded bioinformatician.

These groups conduct research on Lamarckian evolution and human brain evolution.

The candidate should have a B.Sc degree in Bioinformatics or Computational Biology. 
Experience in analysis of biological data and in bioinformatics scripting and programming languages (e.g. R, python) will be an advantage.

People, who are interested in such position, please contact Michal.

Michal Golan-Mashiach
Michal.mashiach@weizmann.ac.il
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